

South Carolina Department of Alcohol and Other Drug Abuse Services

HENRY McMASTER

SARA GOLDSBY

November 14, 2018

Chanda F. Brown, Ph.D. Charleston Center 5 Charleston Center Drive Charleston, South Carolina 29401

Dear Dr. Brown:

This letter serves as official notification that your application to become a Community Distributor of naloxone has been reviewed and approved by the S.C. Department of Alcohol and Other Drug Abuse Services (DAODAS).

Since naloxone is a prescription-only medication, as a matter of law your organization is required to obtain a standing order from a prescriber practicing in the State of South Carolina and licensed by either the S.C. Board of Medical Examiners or the S.C. Board of Nursing. Furthermore, all naloxone dispensed to your organization must be dispensed by a pharmacist licensed by the S.C. Board of Pharmacy. There is, however, no limit on the number of naloxone units that your organization may obtain.

Additionally, your organization's designation as a Community Distributor will be published online at www.NaloxoneSavesSC.org and www.JustPlainKillers.com. If at any time you wish for your designation to be cancelled and your organization removed from the online list, please contact CommunityDistribution@daodas.sc.gov.

I am grateful for your organization's help in reducing overdoses in our state, and I look forward to the impact that your work will have in our communities.

Sincerely,

Sara Goldsby

Director

